
 

TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE 

Monday, January 25th, 2009 
2:30 pm, Room 1603 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Welcome & Review of November Minutes 

 
2. Intranet vs. Internet Discussion 

 
3. Unaddressed topics from November meeting 

 
 DreamSpark.com -  free Microsoft software for students. Chabot students have 

access, what is required for access for LPC students? 
 GWmail secure login; This works sometimes, in some places, often slowly, if at 

all, apparently because of HTTPS errors. When will this be fixed? 
 A number of features listed and discussed in planning meetings and for the 

ZONE rollout are not yet implemented. Why is that, and what is the timeline 
for completing these? 

 There is as yet no way to email all LPC students 
 There is no way to target announcements to just LPC Blackboard students 
 eSARS - send email? 
 Email function in Group Studio doesn't work 
 The CLASS-Web prompt screen giving DE info to students prior to registration 

has not yet been implemented;  At a joint DE meeting with Chabot in May, Eric said 
he would work on it this Fall. However, Eric said recently that because of "higher 
priorities, ITS would not work on this until either late Spring (2010) or sometime during 
the Summer (2010) 

 In early Portal planning meetings we discussed and agreed on the imperative 
for a written password policy for all accounts.  Please bring a copy of that, as 
it is alluded to in the district security audit report, but we have not yet seen 
that. 

4. New items for Discussion: 
a. IPv6 – What is our status on net and website support? 
b. There is no WIFI in classrooms in the MD Building? When will there be? 
c. Spam sites that have been repeatedly reported through Guardian, are still 

not being discarded.  Why is that? 
 

5. Campus Reports 
 

6. District Reports  
 

7. Other 
 

Next Meeting:  February 22nd, 2010  
at 2:30pm in Room 1603 


